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PLEASE GIVE YOUR VIEWS ON THE FORMAT OF THE SENIORS’ PLAYOFF
When the ABF consulted players about the playoffs there was feedback that these matches should be 96 boards rather than 128 boards, the length of the matches in the Open and Women’s playoffs.
The ABF Tournament Committee is seeking player feedback on the current format.  Please complete this questionnaire BEFORE 26 JANUARY and return it to Matthew McManus or go to http://www.abf.com.au/member-services/feedback/ and follow the links.
1. 	Should the Seniors’ Playoff be . . . ? (please choose one)
	
	128 boards
	
	96 boards
	
	Other format



Please describe 




2. 	Would your decision about whether or not to play in the playoffs be affected by a change to the length of matches?
	
	I would NOT play if matches were 128 boards 

	
	A change to the LENGTH of matches would NOT affect my decision about whether or not to play


3. 	Any other comments







THANK YOU
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